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    HAPPY NEW YEAR!!! 
 
 
NEW WEBSITE 
Anyone with appropriate photos should share them with VSTA so we can post 
them on our new website.  Any relevant informational items that you may want 
to disseminate please pass along that information. 
 
TEACHER RETIREMENT SEMINAR 
This year’s seminar took place at Central High School on Tuesday, January 14 at 
3:45 pm.  Refreshments were served.  Ron Gross, the Long Island representative 
for the NYSTRS made a presentation.  Bert Thomas, our 457 representative was 
not present but forwarded important information that was disseminated to assist 
in setting up your 457 tax deferred account. 
 
RED VSTA LOGO BAGS 
Dues paying members, from all Units, should have received the VSTA logo bag.  
Use them with pride.  Displaying our logo/brand is a unifying force.  They would 
be great to carry your piles of papers, labs, thematic essays, DBQs, Dairies, Critical 
lenses, Proofs, Algebraic Equation, Listening Comprehensions, or just your lunch 
to and from school.  If you live in Suffolk County, the county that no longer 
provides either paper or plastic bags, they make shopping a little easier too.   


